
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 12th May 2023 

Dear Families 

We had such a brilliant Big Picnic in celebration of King Charles 
III's Coronation on Friday.  Due to the weather, we held it inside, but 
it was still fantastic.  The children had learnt a special Coronation 
song, which they all sang.  We also sang the National Anthem, with 
Joseph from Fox Class playing the violin and Mrs Shaw playing the 
trumpet.  It really was very special. 

This week has been really busy for our Year Sixes, who have been 
completing their SATs papers.  They have worked so hard, and 
deserve a good rest this weekend!  This afternoon, they will be 
getting a special film treat with popcorn included! 

Next week is 'Walk to School' Week.  We would like all children to 
participate.  Please can you select one of the following options for 
your child to travel into school next week: 

 Walk to school 
 Take public transport 
 Cycle or scooter 
 Drive - but park in the car park in the recreation ground 

across the road or the back car park of The Walter Arms Pub 
and walk the rest of the way 

You can find out more information here: 

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/products-and-
services/projects/walk-to-school-week 

Next week, some of our Year Sixes will be completing their 
Bikeability training, which is excellent. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder 
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 W/C 15th May – Year 2 SATs 
 W/C 15th May – Year 6 Bikeability 
 W/C 15th May – Walk to School Week 
 Fri 26th May – Prospective Parent Tour 
 Fri 26th May – Country Dancing Show 
 Mon 29th May to Fri 2nd June – Half-Term 
 Mon 5th June – Inset Day 
 Tues 6th June – Children Return  
 Thurs 8th June – Year 2 Indian Dance Workshop 
 W/C 12th June – Year 1 Phonics Screening Check  
 Tues 13th June – Year 1 Frensham Ponds Trip 
 Wed 14th June – Reception to Bucklebury Farm 
 

Beaver – Sabrina & Jaibir 

Rabbit – Lucas 

Otters – Blake 

Grey Wolf – Niki  

Red Squirrel – Seera 

Fox – Rhema 

Dormouse – Esme 

Pine Marten – All of Year 6 

Hedgehog – All of Year 6 

Wolverine – Chikamso 

Beaver – Whole Class 

Rabbit – Isla-Rose 

Otters – Ellie 

Grey Wolf – Zac N 

Red Squirrel – Lily 

Fox- Lily 

Dormouse – Hanna 

Pine Marten – Ava 

Hedgehog – All of Year 6 

Wolverine – Elliott W 

 



 

 

 

  

Weekly Updates! 
For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or visit 
the school gallery. 

Nursery  
Reception  

Year 2 
Years 3 and 4 
Years 5 and 6 
School Gallery 

Shoe Boxes – WANTED 

Do you have any shoe boxes that you no 
longer need? 

We would be very grateful for any 
donations. 

Please pass them on to your class teacher. 

Thank you 

Payment for school lunches 

Please remember that you should be paying for your 
school lunches in advance. Accounts should not be 

incurring a lunch debt. 

Please ensure all overdue payments are processed. 

Thank you for your support. 

Freya and Albie are running the muddy race 
to raise money for Cancer Research. If you 
would like to donate to their cause please 

click the following link: 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/team/t
hequantrills 

Good Luck! 



 

 

 

  

Weekly Attendance  

Bear Cubs- 92.3% 

Brown Bear –99%                  

Beaver – 100% Winners    

Rabbit –88.7%  

Otter –97.5%  

Grey Wolf –98.7%  

Red Squirrel –100% Winners 

Dormouse –99%  

Fox – 96.2%  

Wolverine –95.8%  

Hedgehog –99.2%  

Pine Marten – 97.4%  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 
child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 
not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

Lates 

Please ensure your 
children arrive to school 
on time. It can be very 
disruptive to the child 
and to the rest of the 

class.  

Thank you 



 

 


